
Motion to Accept the Nebraska Career Scholarships   

 

As allowed by the Nebraska Legislature and the Nebraska Department of 
Economic Development, Central Community College is legally eligible to apply 
for the new Nebraska Career Scholarship Program. 

Therefore, the Board of Governors of the Central Community College authorizes 
the president to file the application for the Nebraska Career Scholarships including 
all understanding and assurances contained in the documentation of the Nebraska 
Career Scholarship Requirements and Conditions.  

Approved by the Board of Governors on the 21st day of January 2021. 

 

 

        ____________________ 

        Sandra Borden 
Chairperson 
Board of Governors 

     


